
ScottishPower Renewables Public Notice  

Temporary Public Right of Way Diversion 

 

This footpath (Ref PRoW 34) will be closed between 27th 
August and 22nd September due to onshore construction 
activity relating to the East Anglia ONE Offshore Windfarm 
development  

An alternative temporary route is available by following the 
map below. 

This temporary diversion is implemented under Part 3 of 
the granted Development Consent Order Ref 2014 No. 
0000. 

The footpath will be closed for approximately 3 weeks and 
we wish to apologise in advance for any inconvenience 
caused by these temporary works  

For any further information please contact Community 
Liaison Officer Ed Rees on 07710 049240. 

  

 

 


